
 

 
Office of the Chancellor 

 

505.728.2407 l 705 Gurley Avenue l Gallup, New Mexico 87301 l malm@unm.edu 

gallup.unm.edu 

 Chancellor Weekly Brief | 5.7.2021 
Dr. James Malm 

HOPEFUL RETURN.  
 
I come to you today with some hopeful news and updates on our safe return to campus perhaps as soon as 
this summer and the fall semester. Without a doubt, it has been a long, difficult year of coronavirus pandemic 
operations. But it has also been a year of heroics and sheroics in our remote offices, classrooms, and labs by 
faculty, students, and staff. 
 
Based on current available data and public health guidance, we are beginning the process to pivot out of 
quarantine and isolation for a hybrid return to campus this summer and a reopening of campus by August 
15th. I want to emphasize that our evolving plans will closely align with main campus “Bringing Back the Pack” 
guidelines and are dependent on public health conditions continuing to improve.  
 
Over the summer, we will begin to implement the following steps: 
 

�ƒ A soft hybrid reopening of campus beginning on May 16th to include a limited return of some faculty 
and staff to their departments along with a few revised campus services in the bookstore and library. 
This will involve conversations among faculty and staff with their supervisors and department chairs 
about phasing back into on-campus work or discussing ongoing remote work arrangements. We will 
also evaluate plans to reopen the gym.  
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